
October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

An Important Date for your Diary
SUPPORT AND SUCCEED, YEAR 11 PARENTS/CARERS INFORMATION EVENING

Wednesday 8th November 5.30pm-7.30pm

At Bexley Grammar School we aim for all students to achieve the best possible results in their
external examinations in June 2024. There are tremendous pressures placed upon students during
Year 11 and as a school we know we need to work with parents/carers to ensure that students feel as
well supported as possible.

With this in mind, I would like to invite you to attend our forthcoming Support and Succeed Evening
for Year 11 parents/carers on Wednesday 8th November. The evening will provide you with an
overview of the time management and revision strategies your child should be adopting at home to
successfully prepare for both the January mock exams and next year’s GCSEs. The evening will help
you to support your child with any possible exam induced stress. Teachers from the Mathematics,
English, Science and Languages departments will be on hand to provide you with the specific
information you need to successfully support your child in these important core subjects that account
for 8 of the 12 GCSEs your child will complete in 2024. We hope that all parents/carers invited will be
able to attend this important evening, please note that students are not required to attend.

I would be grateful if you would reply via the google form link here, before Friday 20th October.
Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you on the 8th November.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C L Howard
Director for Learning Key Stage 3 & 4

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdpRiVJDtIUq_ZaGUayQkr3yGHI70zr0j_5KzCcModHjgfPpw/viewform

